
Doctors Council Members From Across HHC Present 
White Paper to Deputy Mayor and HHC President

HHC doctors from every hospital and facility met with New York City Deputy Mayor Lilliam Barrios-Paoli 
(pictured above front row, 6th from left) and HHC President, Dr. Ramanathan Raju (left of Deputy Mayor) 
at City Hall to discuss challenges and opportunities of working together under a new administration, and 
to empower frontline clinicians to have a real and meaningful voice in the work we do everyday. 
 
Doctors presented our white paper, which contains the culmination of thought and input from over 100 
HHC Doctors Council members who participated in a process over several months to outline a new vision 
for frontline doctors and management of HHC. 

Mayor Bill de Blasio takes time out of his schedule to pose with Doctors Council delegation.
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